BILSTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER Number 7 15th November 2019



SUPPORTING CHILDREN IN NEED!

Children and staff supported Pudsey Bear today by donating money and wearing yellow for this worthwhile cause. In total we raised £360 so on behalf of everyone at School: a massive THANK YOU!

udsey

LOST SCHOOL UNIFORM & COATS

We have a LARGE collection of unwanted items in school...please ask at the School Office if you can give a good home to any of these items.

LEST WE FORGET... Year 3 performed a respectful Remembrance Service on Monday to Year 3 parents and the school, sharing their work, reciting poems and singing hymns which all combined to mark Armistice Day. School Badge holders also attended Bilston Cenotaph on Sunday and Monday to lay a wreath and our School Council visited the National Memorial Arboretum last Thursday as part of our





KS1 children have enjoyed a Diwali workshop, learning about the Religious celebration.

NEWS...Congratulations to Mrs Boneham who gave birth to a healthy baby boy this morning.

PLEASE SHOW THE SAME RESPECT TO OUR STAFF AS THAT SHOWN TO YOU

Next week in school:

Remembrance work.

Y2 Residential @ Kingswood 18th/19th Parent's Evening TUESDAY 19th 4-7pm Towers Residential for Y4/5 children 20th-22nd DIVERSITY EVENT 4th November Children and staff attended the annual school's celebration and performed a super dance routine to an audience of approaching 2000 people at Aldersley Stadium. Well done to all who took part.



Head Teacher—Mr GJ Gentle

This week's Class Attendance winners: Class 2DR 98% and Class 3AR/3HW 98.7%!

"Hand in Hand towards Faith & High Achievement"